
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2009 5:02 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FID 168638 KGNG-LD STA 
 
Mohammad:  re:  BSTA - 20090526AAO 
  
Please correct question 7.11 in the tech box to reflect Directional Composite for this antenna. 
  
Thank you. 
  
B. W. St. Clair 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO 80234 
303-465-5742 
303-465-4067 fax 
stcl@comcast.net 


